
Union County Board of Developmental Disabilities
Process for Choosing an Adult Day Service Provider for the UCO Location

The Union County Board of Developmental Disabilities is committed to the concept of Free Choice of Provider.  This situation is unique in that a provider is to be chosen to provide services for a large group of individuals.  In order to facilitate a decision based on the choice of individuals involved, UCBDD has established a committee with the majority of the members being either an individual or a parent/guardian of an individual receiving services at this location. This committee is made up of three (3) individuals receiving services at the UCO location, three (3) family members of individuals receiving services at the UCO location, four (4)employees of the UCBDD (one of which is a direct care staff at the UCO location), and one (1) representative of UCO Industries.  

The process for choosing an adult day support provider for the UCO location is similar to the process most companies/agencies use to hire employees.  The process is as follows:

1. All adult day support providers listed in the search for Union County on the Department of Developmental Disabilities website and any other providers expressing interest in this location will receive a copy of the process and an application via email unless otherwise requested on February 1, 2013.
2. Deadline for the return of applications to the Union County Board of Developmental Disabilities is 4:00pm, February 15, 2013.  Applications will not be accepted after this date and time.  Applications can be returned electronically to kbrown@ucbdd.org or in person or via US Mail to UCBDD, Attention: Kara Brown, 16900 Square Drive, Suite 104, Marysville, Ohio 43040.

3. An email verifying receipt of an application will be sent to the applying agency.

4. The committee will review and evaluate applications.  

5. Based on the evaluation of application, the committee will determine which provider agencies it would like to tour and schedule those tours during March, 2013.

6. The committee will make a decision on which provider agencies it would like to interview in person and schedule those interviews during April 2013.
7. The committee will make a final recommendation on the provider agency to provide Adult Day Services at the UCO location no later than May 15, 2013.

8. The committee recommendation will be reviewed by the full Union County Board of DD no later than its regularly scheduled meeting on May 20, 2013 at 4:30pm in the Amrine Room, 1280 Charles Lane, Marysville, Ohio, 43040.
9. The chosen provider will be notified in writing following UCBDD Board approval.  All other  providers will also be notified in writing of the committee decision.

Should you have any questions about the process or the application, please contact Kara Brown, Associate Director, at 937-645-6780 or at kbrown@ucbdd.org. 
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